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Top DEP Stories 
 
Philly Burbs: 2023 Pennsylvania Fiscal Budget Address: Environment 
https://www.phillyburbs.com/videos/news/politics/2023/03/07/pennsylvania-fiscal-budget-address-
environmental-concerns-open-space/11419992002/  
 
Mentions   
 
WNEP: 'Like burning tires' - Residents concerned about mine fire 
https://www.wnep.com/article/news/local/columbia-county/residents-concerned-about-mine-fire-
wilburton-number-two-mining-sulphur-dep/523-fa5f0ca2-e185-4550-9b85-c8b66d1957dd 
 
Train Derailment 
 
News-item: Safety agency opens probe of Norfolk Southern rail accident 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/national/safety-agency-opens-probe-of-norfolk-southern-rail-
accidents/article_2e085dfa-bf0a-5b38-a4a6-50c798e133db.html  
 
Bradford Era: Safety agency opens probe of rail operator Norfolk Southern 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/safety-agency-opens-probe-of-rail-operator-norfolk-
southern/article_f964d0dd-41c2-5612-8a9c-930f715d3779.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: Safety agency opens probe of rail operator Norfolk Southern 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/safety-agency-opens-probe-of-rail-operator-norfolk-
southern/article_fbc704ec-821d-5749-8fea-47149f30094e.html 
 
Times Observer: Safety agency opens probe of rail operator Norfolk Southern 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/safety-agency-opens-probe-of-rail-operator-norfolk-
southern/article_2f46f381-7d8b-5c76-9e3c-a4542b760237.html 
 
Daily Local/The Mercury: Feds open investigation into Norfolk Southern after East Palestine derailment  
https://www.dailylocal.com/2023/03/07/safety-agency-opens-probe-of-rail-operator-norfolk-southern/  
 
6ABC News: 2nd federal agency to investigate Norfolk Southern 
https://6abc.com/2nd-federal-agency-to-investigate-norfolk-southern/12925757/  
 
NBC 10: NTSB Opens Probe Into Norfolk Southern Safety Practices After 5 Recent Incidents 
https://www.nbcphiladelphia.com/news/business/money-report/ntsb-opens-special-investigation-into-
norfolk-southern-safety-practices/3516152/  
 
Post-Gazette: NTSB opens probe of rail operator Norfolk Southern 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/pittsburgh-company-news/2023/03/07/ntsb-norfolk-southern-
investigation-east-palestine-train-derailment-railroad-safety/stories/202303070119  
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Air 
 
Al Dia: Study indicates that there is no place left on Earth free of air pollution 
https://aldianews.com/en/leadership/advocacy/deadly-air-quality  
 
Climate Change 
 
Lancaster Farming: Farmers March on Washington to Demand Climate Legislation 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farmers-march-on-washington-to-demand-climate-
legislation/article_b81d183e-bda9-11ed-9a2e-9f76ff7759af.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Wynn Resorts Has Pledged to Reduce Environmental Impact. Here’s What That 
Means for Your Next Convention. 
https://www.inquirer.com/sponsored-content/dvDgKAg  
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
York Daily Record: Central PA man falls in love with state parks and helps others fall too 
https://www.ydr.com/story/sports/outdoors/2023/03/07/hemlocks-to-hellbenders-podcast-highlights-
parks-forests-across-pa-hiking-camping-hunting-fishing/69974834007/ 
 
Daily Local: East Coventry revising law to regulate food waste use on farms East Coventry revising law to 
regulate food waste use on farms – Daily Local 
 
Daily Voice: Wild, Wild West Chester: Cops Wrangle Escaped Cattle In Chesco 
https://dailyvoice.com/pennsylvania/montgomery/police-fire/wild-wild-west-chester-cops-wrangle-
escaped-cattle-in-chesco/858380/  
 
My ChesCo; USDA Takes First Step Towards Financial Relief for Disadvantaged Farmers  
https://www.mychesco.com/a/news/national/usda-takes-first-step-towards-financial-relief-for-
disadvantaged-farmers/  
 
6 Abc news: Wind-blown New Jersey Pinelands forest fire 100% contained 
https://6abc.com/new-jersey-forest-fire-little-egg-harbor-township-nj-pinelands-ocean-
county/12925960/  
 
Fox 29: Wildfire that torched over 400 acres of New Jersey Pinelands is contained, officials say  
https://www.fox29.com/news/nj-forest-fire-service-crews-battle-more-than-125-acres-of-wildfire-in-
ocean-county  
 
Energy 
 
Bradford Era: Pa. schools can join Litter Free School Zone program 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/pa-schools-can-join-litter-free-school-zone-
program/article_c10fb481-4266-568f-af92-a5c764fa2187.html 
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Lancaster Newspapers: New energy co-op helps make the switch to solar power easier, more affordable 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/new-energy-co-op-helps-make-the-switch-to-solar-power-
easier-more-affordable/article_96728488-bd2e-11ed-bce9-432088e0a7d0.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: South Coatesville Borough Council accepting proposals from solar energy 
companies 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/south-coatesville-borough-council-accepting-proposals-
from-solar-energy-companies/article_c992e664-b9fa-11ed-a352-135be401a899.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Help Europe replace Russian energy with US natural gas 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/columnists/help-europe-replace-russian-energy-with-us-natural-
gas-column/article_6aef0628-bc3f-11ed-8d1d-7331537391b8.html 
 
York Dispatch: Could a $2.1B hydroelectric dam project come to York County? 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/york-county/2023/03/07/could-a-2-1b-hydroelectric-
dam-project-come-to-york-county/69977736007/ 
 
WTAJ: State College moves forward with solar power purchase agreement 
https://www.wtaj.com/news/local-news/state-college-moves-forward-with-solar-power-purchase-
agreement/ 
 
Daily Local: What’s the big deal about Apple’s Clean Energy Charging? 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2023/03/07/dave-taylor-whats-the-big-deal-about-apples-clean-energy-
charging/  
 
My ChesCo: Pennsylvania Legislators Take Action on Appliance Energy Efficiency Standards 
https://www.mychesco.com/a/news/government/pennsylvania-legislators-take-action-on-appliance-
energy-efficiency-standards/  
 
Sanatoga Post: Free State Webinar To Inform About Energy Tax Credits  
https://sanatogapost.com/2023/03/07/state-webinar-energy-efficiency-credit/  
 
KYW News: Controversy builds over cause of whale deaths after another washes up in Seaside Park 
https://www.audacy.com/kywnewsradio/news/local/disagreement-over-new-jersey-whale-deaths-
sonar-offshore-wind  
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Clearfield Progress: Philipsburg Borough reports on blight progress 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/philipsburg-borough-reports-on-blight-
progress/article_5db77aee-bcfd-11ed-8bba-1718da626e43.html  
 
Daily Item: $1 million available for blight, building improvements in Northumberland County 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/1-million-available-for-blight-building-improvements-in-
northumberland-county/article_e84588b2-bd1c-11ed-961d-534bca3a36f8.html  
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Bradford Era: Pa. schools can join Litter Free School Zone program 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/pa-schools-can-join-litter-free-school-zone-
program/article_c10fb481-4266-568f-af92-a5c764fa2187.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer/KYW News/CBS News: Philly schools knew of damaged asbestos at Building 21 for 
at least two years before closure 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/building-21-asbestos-strawberry-mansion-virtual-watlington-
20230307.html  
 
WHYY: How Philly schools are using Penn’s $100 million for asbestos abatement 
https://billypenn.com/2023/03/07/philadelphia-schools-asbestos-abatement-penn-grant-100-million/  
 
Mining 
 
FOX43: 'Like burning tires' - Residents concerned about mine fire 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/regional/residents-concerned-about-mine-fire-wilburton-number-
two-mining-sulphur-dep/523-fa5f0ca2-e185-4550-9b85-c8b66d1957dd 
 
RGGI 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Pa. Gov. Josh Shapiro’s budget proposal includes Regional Greenhouse Gas Initiative 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2023/03/07/josh-shapiros-budget-proposal-includes-
regional-greenhouse-gas-initiative/ 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
News-Item: Valley gas prices dip 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/business/valley-gas-prices-dip/article_0f4a0a00-0b34-5b9d-8eb2-
7a3a8d39ca69.html  
 
High Path Avian Influenza 
 
Lancaster Farming: 4 Pennsylvania Farms Positive for Avian Influenza; 10 in 2 Days 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/poultry/4-pennsylvania-farms-positive-for-avian-
influenza-10-in-2-days/article_716aa6f4-bd4a-11ed-a1ea-cbbfec91f95d.html 
 
WGAL: Gov. Josh Shapiro proposes doubling funding for avian flu relief 
https://www.wgal.com/article/governor-josh-shapiro-proposes-doubling-funding-for-avian-flu-relief-
pennsylvania/43245324 
 
Waste 
 
Daily Review: Spring cleanup date set at LeRoy Township 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/spring-cleanup-date-set-at-leroy-
township/article_1d04db9b-174a-588f-8912-723bec0baf8c.html 
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Meadville Tribune: Cambridge Springs discusses street maintenance, Raccoon Refuse settlement 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/cambridge-springs-discusses-street-maintenance-raccoon-
refuse-settlement/article_e4e852f2-bd09-11ed-975a-6b2db5967603.html 
 
Lebanon Daily News: Palmyra Area School District reducing waste and feeding the hungry with share 
fridge 
https://www.ldnews.com/story/news/2023/03/08/share-fridge-pasd-initiative-reduces-waste-while-
feeding-hungry-kids/69976299007/ 
 
Daily Local: The Mercury: East Coventry revising law to regulate food waste use on farms 
https://www.pottsmerc.com/2023/03/08/east-coventry-revising-law-to-regulate-food-waste-use-on-
farms/  
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Derry Township to host Community Cleanup Days 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/derry-township-to-host-community-cleanup-
days/article_d2fd9bf2-e2e7-5eae-8bc1-6ceef7ee252f.html  
 
Water 
 
Butler Eagle: Butler Township open for sewer system comments 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20230308/butler-township-open-for-sewer-system-comments-2/ 
 
Butler Eagle: Evans City joins regional stormwater group 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20230308/evans-city-joins-regional-stormwater-group/ 
 
Al Dia: Penn State sponsors the 9th Lehigh Valley Watershed Conference 
https://aldianews.com/en/leadership/advocacy/reflecting-water-care  
 
KYW News: Red tide engulfs numerous beaches, but what is it? 
https://www.audacy.com/kywnewsradio/news/national/red-tide-engulfs-numerous-beaches-but-what-
is-it  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Clearfield Progress: Grampian council approves letters to owners of free-roaming birds 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/grampian-council-approves-letters-to-owners-of-free-
roaming-birds/article_779cd62e-bd1c-11ed-baeb-9b54b9a98b20.html  
 
Bradford Era: Blaze destroys DCNR building at Clearfield County state park 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/blaze-destroys-dcnr-building-at-clearfield-county-state-
park/article_08c02ceb-4b5a-5f46-b9b9-80045a846812.html 
 
Shippensburg News Chronicle: Penn State launches statewide environmental monitoring network 
https://www.shipnc.com/news/local/article_d51e11a2-bd38-11ed-a86e-0b12046152ed.html 
 
Al Dia: DEI roles are disappearing only a few years after many were created 
https://aldianews.com/en/leadership/corporate/disappearing-dei  
 

https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/cambridge-springs-discusses-street-maintenance-raccoon-refuse-settlement/article_e4e852f2-bd09-11ed-975a-6b2db5967603.html
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/cambridge-springs-discusses-street-maintenance-raccoon-refuse-settlement/article_e4e852f2-bd09-11ed-975a-6b2db5967603.html
https://www.ldnews.com/story/news/2023/03/08/share-fridge-pasd-initiative-reduces-waste-while-feeding-hungry-kids/69976299007/
https://www.ldnews.com/story/news/2023/03/08/share-fridge-pasd-initiative-reduces-waste-while-feeding-hungry-kids/69976299007/
https://www.pottsmerc.com/2023/03/08/east-coventry-revising-law-to-regulate-food-waste-use-on-farms/
https://www.pottsmerc.com/2023/03/08/east-coventry-revising-law-to-regulate-food-waste-use-on-farms/
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/derry-township-to-host-community-cleanup-days/article_d2fd9bf2-e2e7-5eae-8bc1-6ceef7ee252f.html
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/derry-township-to-host-community-cleanup-days/article_d2fd9bf2-e2e7-5eae-8bc1-6ceef7ee252f.html
https://www.butlereagle.com/20230308/butler-township-open-for-sewer-system-comments-2/
https://www.butlereagle.com/20230308/evans-city-joins-regional-stormwater-group/
https://aldianews.com/en/leadership/advocacy/reflecting-water-care
https://www.audacy.com/kywnewsradio/news/national/red-tide-engulfs-numerous-beaches-but-what-is-it
https://www.audacy.com/kywnewsradio/news/national/red-tide-engulfs-numerous-beaches-but-what-is-it
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/grampian-council-approves-letters-to-owners-of-free-roaming-birds/article_779cd62e-bd1c-11ed-baeb-9b54b9a98b20.html
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/grampian-council-approves-letters-to-owners-of-free-roaming-birds/article_779cd62e-bd1c-11ed-baeb-9b54b9a98b20.html
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/blaze-destroys-dcnr-building-at-clearfield-county-state-park/article_08c02ceb-4b5a-5f46-b9b9-80045a846812.html
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/blaze-destroys-dcnr-building-at-clearfield-county-state-park/article_08c02ceb-4b5a-5f46-b9b9-80045a846812.html
https://www.shipnc.com/news/local/article_d51e11a2-bd38-11ed-a86e-0b12046152ed.html
https://aldianews.com/en/leadership/corporate/disappearing-dei


Philadelphia Tribune: Drexel to examine diversity in STEM fields as part of speaker series 
https://www.phillytrib.com/news/local_news/drexel-to-examine-diversity-in-stem-fields-as-part-of-
speaker-series/article_1f09e97e-85fa-5b64-8a71-0ef92c7d98a1.html  
 

https://www.phillytrib.com/news/local_news/drexel-to-examine-diversity-in-stem-fields-as-part-of-speaker-series/article_1f09e97e-85fa-5b64-8a71-0ef92c7d98a1.html
https://www.phillytrib.com/news/local_news/drexel-to-examine-diversity-in-stem-fields-as-part-of-speaker-series/article_1f09e97e-85fa-5b64-8a71-0ef92c7d98a1.html

